

Saxon Hill Academy



Monday 8th February 2021

RE: Showbie

Dear parents/carers,

To improve our Remote Learning offer we will be using a new piece of software called 'Showbie'. You can access this via a computer, laptop, tablet and smartphone. We hope this will be easier for parents/carers to access and share their child's work with class teachers.

All pupils have already had a login created for them which is their first name followed by sha and either 00 or 01, for example 'georgesha01'.

We will send each pupil's username and password to you individually via Teachers2Parents. If you want to, you can change your child's password to something you will all remember, if you forget your password please let us know so we can reset it.

Please watch this video explaining how to view your child's lessons and share work back with their teacher. <u>Click here</u> to watch the parent/carer video guide.

We welcome you to share your thoughts with us as we are continually reviewing and improving our remote learning offer.

Kind regards.

George Turner Assistant Principal

> Executive Principal: Melsa Buxton Head of School: Mel Newbury Kings Hill Road, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS14 9DE

Tel: 01543 414892 | Email: office@saxonhill.shaw-education.org.uk | Web: www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk

















